Dear Joanna,

As you are aware we have DofE volunteer groups over the holidays. We are running a bit short on jobs on site. 

Related to this we have noticed a local footpath has deteriorated substantially over the last  year or so.

We would be keen to offer lots of volunteer labour if the parish could help fund the materials.

The path in question is 365a from 365b to 365. This is the path from the allotments running south towards Thornhurst brook Farm.

I have been in touch with the landowner who is amenable to us doing the work. I have suggested my preferred outcome is similar to our paths in the nature reserve at Sayers Croft. He was happy with this.

For your reference our last delivery of stone chippings (DOT Type1 Primary Limestone) was £30 per tonne (ex VAT). I don't know how much would be required. Funding this is where I would like to seek assistance from the parish council.

Please see attached PDF for a map of the footpath in question.

I would be keen to discuss this with you at your earliest convenience as we would like to get the ball rolling. 

Please could you suggest a time that would be suitable to ring and talk to you about the project, as well as the correct number for you.

Many thanks,

Tom

Tom Rice
Deputy Head of Centre
Westminster City Council
Sayers Croft Outdoor Learning Centre

